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Treasurer  

As of January, 1, 2015, the CPS treasury is held by dr. Giedo Jansen (Institute for Innovation and Governance Studies, 

University of Twente, Netherlands). He took over the treasury from Macro Maraffi (University of Milan).  

 

The account of the CPS is hosted by the Institute for Innovation and Governance Studies (University of Twente).   

 

Balance 

On December 31, 2015 the balance of the account was € 4,678.35 

 

Source of funds 

From the previous Executive Board (2010-2014), the CPS inherited € 3,380.02  

From the ISA Secretariat, the CPS received € 1,892.83 in membership fees (over the period Jan-2013-Mar-2015)  

 

Expenses 

Over the 2015, the CPS has spent € 594.50 on expenses for maintaining the website and newsletter. The CPS Executive 

Board has commissioned these tasks to Michelangelo Vercesi (University of Pavia, Italy). 

 

Transactions 

 Debit Credit Balance 

Funds from previous period  3380.02  

Membership fees since March 2013  1892.83  

Website and Newsletter 594.5   

Total  594.5 5272.85 4678.35 

 
 

Giedo Jansen 

Enschede (NL), January 22, 2016 
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